
 

College Leadership Council 

April 16, 2021 

 

Present:  Gary Morris, David O’Dell, Jasmine Tarman 

Virtual:  Jason Barr, Lloyd Bone, Olivea Norris, Brian Perkins, Ann Reed, Chelsea Stickelman, Teresa 
Sterns, Leslie Ward 

Absent:  Sara Sawyer 

Guest:  Rachel Adams 

Minutes of the March 26, 2021 meeting was approved (O’Dell/Perkins) 

Shared Governance Chart – Dr. Perkins indicated Faculty Senate approved the Shared Government 
Chart.  Dr. Morris proposed removing the Student Life Committee as it is not currently active.  Motion to 
remove the Student Life Committee was approved (Perkins/Bone). A motion to approve the chart 
without the Student Life Committee was approved (O’Dell/Bone).  The Shared Governance Chart will be 
forwarded to the Board of Governors. 

Attendance Policy – Dr. O’Dell shared an updated copy of the attendance policy on Teams.  Dr Perkins 
indicated there was not much discussion on the revisions.  It was unclear if the revised policy had been 
shared back to the Academic Policy Committee. The attendance policy with suggested changes was 
approved. (Perkins/Ward) 

Advanced Standing – Members agreed with the recommendation from the Academic Policy Committee 
and Faculty Senate that Advanced Standing be removed from the catalog.   

Student Government Association Constitution – Ms. Tarman shared the revised SGA Constitution as 
reviewed and modified by SGA.  A student representative was proposed for the Online Degree programs 
and a department representative was removed.  Ms. Norris noted Riverfront should be removed.  Dr. 
Morris agreed to assist Ms. Tarman with cleanup of the Constitution.   

The meeting adjourned at 2:33 pm. 

 

Patty Snyder 

 


